Kenai Peninsula Borough Office of the Borough Clerk

MEMORANDUM

TO:

Peter A. Micciche, Borough Mayor

THRU:

Robert Ruffner, Planning Director

FROM:

Michele Turner, Borough Clerk

DATE:

July 15, 2024

RE:

Advisory Planning Commission Applications for Appointment

The notice of vacancy for the Advisory Planning Commission Seats were advertised on August 7, 2023. The application period closed on September 6 2023. The seat has remained open until filled.

Pursuant to KPB 21.02.060, the following applicant has been verified as a resident within the advisory commission boundary in which they are applying, and are registered voters within the precincts covered by the commission boundaries.

FUNNY RIVER ADVISORY PLANNING COMMISSION

Seat A

Donavan Fritz

Thank you.

Kenai Peninsula Borough Planning Department

Advisory Planning Commission Application Submitted 2024-07-10 07:59:17

APC/Seat: Funny River – Seat A (Term Expires 09/30/2026)

Name	Mobile Phone
Donavan Fritz	19074204440
Home Phone	Work Phone
19072603453	19074204440
Email	Date of Birth
dvsfritz@msn.com	
SSN	Voter#
Residence Address	Mailing Address
,	36492 McFarland Rd Soldotna, AK 99669
How long have you lived in the area served by this Advisory Planning Commission?	What knowledge, experience, or expertise will you bring to this board?
13 years	Prior chair and board member of Funny River APC,. Vice president of Funny River Community Association.

Kenai Peninsula Borough Office of the Borough Mayor

MEMORANDUM

TO: Brent Johnson, Assembly President

Members of the Borough Assembly

FROM: Peter A. Micciche, Borough Mayor

DATE: August 6, 2024

RE: Appointment to Advisory Planning Commission

In accordance with KPB 21.02.060, the applicant listed below has been verified as a resident within the boundaries to be represented, as well as a registered voter within the precinct covered by the commission boundaries.

I hereby submit my recommendation for confirmation by the Assembly.

FUNNY RIVER ADVISORY PLANNING COMMISSION

Donavan Fritz Seat A Term Expires 09/30/2026

Thank you for your consideration.